
DfE funded Summer School 2021. 

 

Our new Year 7 Summer School was held between 16th and 20th August 2021. It consisted 

of a bespoke programme of academic and enrichment activities with wellbeing and a 

successful transition to secondary at the heart of all planning. 

More specifically the aims of the Summer school were as follows: 

● Building community spirit and learning about our Borden Values 

● Familiarising the new cohort with their new school environment 

● Making friendships 

● Gaining confidence in numeracy and literacy. 

● Enjoying a variety of enrichment activities including PE, Music and Drama 

In addition, all students in attendance (and those who were not able to attend) were 

presented with a reading book from the top selling Accelerated Reader titles and a stationery 

set. Lunch, drinks and snacks were provided throughout the day. 

 

Breakdown of funding. 

Total amount received from DfE: 6396.13 

Total students invited: 138 

Total students attending: 111 

Staffing: 2925 

Meals, drinks and snacks: 650 

Resources and equipment: 1405 

Books and stationery: 1416.13 

 

 

 

 

 

 


